
PLANNING & ZONING DEPARTMENT 

307 Vine Street
 
Jonesboro, AR 72401
 
(870) 932-0406 Voice 
(870) 336-3036 Fax
 
www.jonesboro.org
 

September 15, 2009 

Rennell Woods 
3100 Prairie CV 
Jonesboro, AR 72404 

Re:	 Location: side of Lot 4A of the Replat of Part of 
Block 2 Meyers Addition 

Dear Mr. Woods: 

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge your request for consideration of 
right of way abandonment at or adjacent to property you own above: located on the east 
side of Lot 4A of the Rep1at of Part of Block 2 Meyers Addition, and extending north, a 
distance of 112.50 feet. According to the City of Jonesboro Zoning map, the subject 
property is situated within the R-3 Zoning District. 

The Jonesboro Planning and Engineering Departments have reviewed your 
request for vacating of the subject unimproved right of way, and have no objections. 

If you require any additional information, please advise me at your convenience. 

Si~~tr 
Otis T. Spriggs, AICP 
Planning Director 

~(,z~+--
Craig~E. 
Chief Engineer 


